
Welcome to 2nd Grade 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 Welcome to Second Grade at Westchester Hills School 29 for the 2017-2018 school 
year!  We are looking forward to a great year ahead.   
Parental involvement is the key to student success.  It is necessary for you to be 
an integral part of your child’s education.  Working on the following matters will help 
your child have a successful year in second grade.   

 Review homework and sign homework daily! 
 Part of the homework is to read for 20 minutes daily  
 Conference with your child’s teacher at least twice a year 

 
Here is a list of the supplies we are requesting you to send in with your child on the first day 

of school. 
Please note: Brand names were given as a suggestion.  We have learned over the years that these brands are of higher 
quality.  While you may pay more for them now, you will not have to replace them as often throughout the year.  Keep 

an eye out for sales over the summer.  All of these items can be found drastically marked down during the summer 
months at stores like Staples, Target, and Walmart

 6 - black and white 
composition notebooks 

 2 - 24 packs of crayons 
(Crayola®) 

 1 – 12 pack colored Pencils 
(Crayola®) 

 24 glue sticks (Elmers® NO 
LIQUID GLUE) 

 2 pocket folders – PLASTIC 
PLEASE (they last MUCH longer!) 

 3 - 12 count boxes of pencils 
(Ticonderoga®) 

 5 - Erasers 
 Ruler with Inches and 

Centimeters 
 2 boxes of tissues 
 1 package of baby wipes 
 1 pair of safety scissors 

(rounded edge) 
 Personal headphones to be 

kept in school 

 
Please label EVERYTHING you send to school for your child! 

We are looking forward to a wonderful school year!  
Sincerely,  
Mrs. Dinkler 
Mrs. Mace 


